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	Suggested changes in RESOLUTION GSC-15/20: (GRSC): Radio Microphones and Cordless Audio Standardization (reaffirmed)


The 15th Global Standards Collaboration meeting (Beijing, 30 August – 2 September 2010)
Recognizing:
a) that Radio microphones and Cordless Audio; are transported worldwide for both professional and consumer use;
b) that a single standard approach will help ensure a product which can both satisfy the spectrum protection and planning issues and assist manufacturers in their production; and
c) that there is increasing demand for these devices on a personal and commercial basis on a Global basis providing full cross/border/regional mobility and compatibility for end users.
d) That the recent World Radio Conferences have changed the use of broadcasting bands which will impact on the use of radio microphones in these bands.
Considering:

a) that various countries and regions have established differing standards and test methods for these devices.
b) That the changes identified above will have a significant impact on equipment design

Resolves:

1) to facilitate a strong and effective global radio standards collaboration on Radio Microphones and cordless Audio standardization in a technology neutral environment;
2) that given the World wide appeal and use of band 2 micro transmitters, the GRSC Task Force should continue to examine existing standards and limits and update the Task Force documents for the next GRSC;
3) that the GRSC Task Force should seek members views and comments on band sharing with other services now that the broadcast bands have changed from a high tower high power transmissions to many systems and services which will be of a local / regional  nature 
4) to continue to encourage members to provide information to update the document box.

NOTE:
That Brian Copsey (bc@copsey-comms.com) will continue to be the convenor of these activities.
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